
 ATTENTION ALL PARENTS/CARERS 

 

In term 2 we would like to create a photo display titled "Halloween and firework 

celebrations” 
 

We create displays to work towards a more inclusive environment promoting partnership with parents 

to support the early year’s experiences of the children.  We hope this display will promote lots of 

discussions about families and the activities children like to do outside our playgroup setting, which 

we are then able to incorporate into our planning. 

 

We would like to kindly ask for your assistance to create this. Please could you send in a photo of 

your child celebrating Halloween or enjoying fireworks or perhaps your child would like to 

draw a picture of themselves enjoying these activities. 
 

During this term we will be learning a nursery rhyme a week. If you would a copy of the nursery 

rhyme words so you can practice at home please speak to a member of staff.  Below are a list of the 

nursery rhymes we will be learning: 

 

Date  

(Week commencing) 

Nursery rhyme  

4/11/24 Miss Polly had a dolly  

11/11/24 If you’re happy and you know it  

18/11/24 I’m a little teapot  

25/11/24 The wheels on the bus  

2/12/24 Jingle Bells  

9/12/24 When Santa got stuck up the chimney  

          

                  

 

To help support these activities at home we would like to make the following suggestions: 

• Sing the nursery rhyme with your child practising any actions 

• Talk about the things in the nursery rhyme 

 

Most importantly …... Have fun!!!! 

 
A BIG thank you from 

Your Playgroup Staff 

 


